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33 Chartley Brook Lane
(FOIA REQUEST) Attleboro, Massachusetts 02703

S
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FREEDOM OF INFORM 4 TION
ACT REQUEST

FO h - p g y eNr. J N. Felton, Director,g
Division of R les and Records /
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission Ag i [ 8'=2 - dP 2-dWashington, D.C. 20555

Re: -Ocean Disposal Records Request and
Supplemental Information (FOIA)

Dear kr. Felton:

Thank you for your letters of June 7,1982 and June 8,1982. I
regret it has taken so long to respond to the letters you sent, the
information forwarded was quite volumous.

Por matters of completeness, I must request additional information.
In the data which had been produced for Attorney Glen Spain and Professor
Davis, there was no mention of two firms known to have disposaed of
radioactive wastes in the ocean. The two firms which were omitted from
the records sent to me were California Salvage and U.S. Nuclear.

1.) California Salvage: 709 N. Pacific Avenue, San Pedro, Cal.
DOCKET-27-3

2.) U.S. Nuclear Corp.: 801 Lake St. Burbank, Cal.
DOCKET-27-22

If you could send me periphery information on the two firms listed
,

above, my sincerest appreciations would be extended. In addition to recordso
relating to the above f;rms, I desire to request additional information.
The information I seek ist
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3.) One paper copy of WASH-734 "U.S. Sea Disposal Operations."

4.) One microfiche copy of AEC-TR-7308 "A Study of Artifical Radioacti
vity of the Atmosphere and Especially the Clouds."

In concluding this letter, please know I appreciate the efforts you
and your staff have made to make this information available to the public.

Sin rly Yo rs,
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